
Title: Associate Director, Institute for Research on Race and Public Policy (IRRPP) (Job ID 

#101958)  

Department: Urban Planning and Public Affairs  

Category: Academic Professional  

Location: Chicago  

Close Date: 10/01/2018  

 

Description:  

This position is responsible for designing, conducting and managing research in the 

Institute for Research on Race and Public Policy’s (IRRPP) priority areas; initiating and 

supervising new scholarly & research projects; strategic planning and development of new 

research programs. Act on behalf of the Director, IRRPP, as directed, to implement 

strategic priorities in an efficient and effective manner. 

Duties:  

- Lead IRRPP research agenda 

• Develop intellectual agenda for IRRPP research program. 

• Design, conduct, and coordinate research on IRRPP initiatives “core priority areas,” 

etc. 

• Analyze findings, write research reports, and present research findings to public 

audiences, policymakers, scholarly audiences and funders. 

• Pursue external funding for IRRPP research including developing relationships with 

funders, writing grants and coordinating applications with grants and contracts staff 

people. 

• Develop & promote relationships with peer research organizations in mutually 

beneficial ways. 

- Support IRRPP Faculty Fellows research agendas 

For questions about this position, contact us at irrpp@uic.edu. 

Please submit by 11:59pm on October 1st, 2018 to: 

https://jobs.uic.edu/job-board/job-details HireTouch Job ID/EEO #101958. 

The University of Illinois at Chicago is an affirmative action, equal opportunity employer 

that has a strong institutional commitment to the principle of diversity and is particularly 

interested in receiving applications from a broad spectrum of people, including members of 

ethnic minorities, women, covered veterans, and individuals with disabilities. The 

University of Illinois conducts background checks on all job candidates upon acceptance of 

contingent offer of employment. Background checks will be performed in compliance with 

the Fair Credit Reporting Act. 

 


